
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Editor’s Note 
 
We are pleased to share Volume 20 of the MIFLC Review, which 
highlights essays that were presented in their early form at the 2019 
MIFLA meeting at Auburn University. Our contributors extended us much 
grace as Covid-19 complicated and delayed our customary workflows. My 
colleagues on the editorial team and I are most grateful for their patience, 
and for yours.  
 
The MIFLC Review editorial team did heroic work for this volume. Our 
troupe of manuscript readers from the Editorial Board did their typical 
excellent work—some of them performing double duty. Managing 
Associate Editor Andrea Smith has again worked tirelessly to showcase 
the exciting work of our MIFLA colleagues, always with an eye towards 
detail and second-to-none editorial and administrative savvy. Copy editors 
Leslie Kaiura, Bryan Pearce Gonzales, and Eunice Rojas worked 
extensively with our contributors and their manuscripts, again displaying 
their deep commitment to collegial and collaborative work, not to mention 
their mean editorial skills and their first-rate knowledge of the field. I am 
honored to work with such dedicated and innovative folks. 
 
One pending item from Volume 20 will be tidied up when we meet again: 
The Ulloa Award, which recognizes the lifelong contribution of Professors 
Leonor and Justo Ulloa to the journal and the organization, will be 
presented at the upcoming MIFLA meeting at Furman University in 
October 2021.  
  
On behalf of my colleagues on the Editorial Board and on the Executive 
Committee, we wish you the best and hope to see you at Furman in 2021, 
even if we have to gather virtually. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Jeremy L. Cass 
March 2021 
  


